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RESUMPTION OF TRADING

At the request of Hidili Industry International Development Limited (the “Company”), trading in the
shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the “Stock Exchange”) has
been suspended with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 1 April 2016 pending the release of the annual results
announcement for the year ended 31 December 2015. Application has been made to the Stock
Exchange for the resumption of trading in the shares of the Company with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 1
March 2017.
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